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Sarah-jayne Boyle

From: Laura Doherty

Sent: 29 January 2020 08:46

To: Planning

Subject: Local Development Plan 2032
Hello

Further to your draft strategy plan | wish to note the following;

Consideration should be given to intergrate the location of industrial and commercial lands within residential areas
particularly within new housing zones. The reason being that there are large areas of industrial land zoned within
the Derry area that have been zoned for the past 30 plus years for example; there has been no uptake of any of the
40 hectares industrial lands at Culmore. It would also mean there would be no need for extensive infrastructure
upgrades to these out of town industrial sites. It would be more environmentally friendly as local people could
benefit from the close proximity to their work place.

Laura Doherty





